ROTARY CLUB OF SPACE CENTER
BOARD OF DIRECTOR'S MEETING

28 FEBRUARY 1973

ATTENDEES: Frank Morgan Fred Joy
Bob Scott Hal Neely
Jack Bridwell Ben Tavylor
Gene Lindquist Leo Symmank
Bill Petynia Bill Powell
Al Ligrani

MINUTES:

John Gay resigned as Chairman of Career Day. Leo Symmank to contact
Roy Pezoldt to take over committee.

Hal Neely reported that the Seaman's Olympics have not been rescheduled.

Bill Powell reported that the Library Committee is investigating the
possibility of visual aids, etc. to supplement the Library.

Leo Symmank reported that Sissy Farenthold meeting was attended by
twenty teenagers, but no Sissy.

Jack Bridwell reported on scholarships - they have met with Clear Lake
School officials. Last year $250, 000 in scholarships were available in the
district and were not all utilized. Meeting also investigated what school

was doing to publicize these scholarships. There is one to one counseling.
Committee feels that the school program is excellent and our Rotary Club
cannot.improve the existing system. Recommended that at present we
continue as we have with the scholarships we have had, but investigate further
the possibility of paying interest on state assistance loans and helping to get
more publicity of the existing scholarships available.

Club Secretary



